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DEAR EDITOR:
There still are good kids around. 
I started to clean off my walks when some young Boy Scouts came over from Waterworks Park
and said they would do it for me. They were waiting to go on a weekend camping trip.
Thanks boys. I hope you all had a good and safe weekend.
Thanks again,

Betty Osting
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